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The posting of Mr. Asif Hanif Malik as the new principal of QAED Talagang marks a 

significant milestone for academy. With a distinguished background in educational 

leadership, Mr. Malik brings a wealth of experience and a commitment to excellence. His 

innovative ideas and dedication to fostering academic growth will undoubtedly contribute 

to the continued success of QAED Talagang. A warm welcome is extended to Mr. Asif 

Hanif Malik, and anticipation is high for the positive impact he will have on the institution 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Arrival 

Enrolment in B.Ed Program 

 

The recent surge in new enrollments for the B.Ed program at QAED Talagang is a testament to 

the growing demand for quality education in our community. As aspiring educators from diverse 

backgrounds join our esteemed program, they bring with them a passion for teaching and a 

commitment to making a difference in the lives of students. With a curriculum designed to provide 

a comprehensive understanding of educational theory and practice, coupled with hands-on 

teaching experiences, our B.Ed program prepares students to become effective and 

compassionate educators. Through this program, we aim to cultivate a new generation of 

teachers who are equipped to meet the evolving needs of the education sector and inspire 

positive change in classrooms and beyond. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trainings 

The recent training sessions conducted for Assistant Education Officers (AEOs) as part of 

the EASTE project mark a significant step forward for QAED Talagang. These sessions were 

meticulously designed to equip AEOs with the latest tools, strategies, and insights necessary 

to excel in their roles. Covering a diverse range of topics such as educational leadership, 

policy implementation, and effective communication, the training aimed to enhance the 

capacity of AEOs to drive positive change within our educational system. Through interactive 

workshops and hands-on activities, AEOs gained valuable knowledge and skills that will 

enable them to play a pivotal role in promoting educational excellence and innovation across 

the district.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The announcement of in-house results from Grade I to VIII at the Lab School, attached with 

QAED Talagang, took place on March 31st, 2024. These results signify the culmination of a 

year of hard work and dedication from both students and educators. Demonstrating 

exceptional performance across various subjects and disciplines, our students have 

exemplified their commitment to academic excellence and holistic development. This 

achievement underscores the quality of education provided at QAED Talagang and the 

invaluable support of our dedicated faculty members. Heartfelt congratulations are extended 

to all students on their well-deserved success, recognizing their unwavering perseverance 

and determination.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The promotion of faculty members at QAED Talagang from BPS 18 to 

BPS 19 marks a significant achievement for the institution. Dr. Najma 

Naheed, Muhammad Ishfaq, and Sobia Ambreen, (Senior Subject 

Specialist) have been promoted in recognition of their exceptional 

dedication and contributions to the field of education. Their promotions 

underscore QAED Talagang's commitment to recognizing and nurturing 

talent within the organization. As they assume their new roles and 

responsibilities, it is expected that they will continue to inspire 

excellence and contribute positively to the academic growth and 

development of the institution. Congratulations are extended to Dr. 

Najma Naheed, Muhammad Ishfaq, and Sobia Ambreen on their well-

deserved promotions, and anticipation is high for their continued 

success in their new positions. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eid Millan 

 

The Eid Millan party organized by students at QAED Talagang was a joyous 

celebration of unity and camaraderie. Bringing together students from diverse 

backgrounds, the event served as a platform for fostering friendships and 

strengthening bonds within the QAED community. With vibrant decorations, 

delicious traditional cuisine, and lively music and performances, the 

atmosphere was filled with warmth and festivity. Students exchanged heartfelt 

Eid greetings and shared laughter and joy as they commemorated this special 

occasion together. The Eid Millan party exemplified the spirit of inclusivity and 

togetherness that defines QAED Talagang, reflecting our commitment to 

creating a supportive and welcoming environment for all. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Farewell 

 

The farewell party organized by students of the Lab School, attached with QAED 

Talagang, for the outgoing Grade XII students was a heartfelt tribute to their 

journey and achievements. With a mix of nostalgia and excitement, students 

gathered to bid farewell to their seniors and wish them success in their future 

endeavors. The event was filled with heartfelt speeches, emotional tributes, and 

fond memories shared by both students and teachers. Through performances, 

presentations, and personal anecdotes, the graduating class was celebrated for 

their contributions to the school and their lasting impact on the QAED community. 

As they embark on a new chapter in their lives, the Grade XII students were 

reminded of the enduring bonds forged during their time at QAED Talagang and 

the support of their peers and mentors. The farewell party served as a poignant 

reminder of the close-knit and supportive environment that defines our school, and 

it highlighted the importance of cherishing memories and embracing new 

beginnings. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd March Celebration 

 

The 23rd of March celebrations at QAED Talagang were a patriotic 

commemoration of Pakistan's Resolution Day. Students, teachers, and staff 

came together to honor the historic significance of this day and reaffirm their 

commitment to the ideals of unity, faith, and discipline. The event featured a 

variety of activities, including flag hoisting ceremonies, patriotic speeches, and 

cultural performances showcasing the rich diversity of Pakistan. Students 

enthusiastically participated in debates, quizzes, and art competitions 

centered around the themes of national identity and unity. Through these 

activities, they gained a deeper appreciation for the sacrifices made by our 

forefathers and the importance of preserving and upholding the values 

enshrined in the Pakistan Resolution. The 23rd of March celebrations served 

as a reminder of our collective responsibility to work towards a brighter and 

more prosperous future for our beloved country. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kashmir Day 

 

The Kashmir Day celebration at QAED Talagang was a solemn yet poignant tribute to the 

people of Kashmir and their ongoing struggle for self-determination. Students and staff 

gathered to honor the resilience and courage of the Kashmiri people, reflecting on the 

significance of this day in Pakistan's history. Through various activities such as seminars, 

poetry recitations, and awareness sessions, participants deepened their understanding of 

the Kashmir issue and expressed solidarity with the Kashmiri brethren. The event served 

as a reminder of Pakistan's unwavering support for the just cause of Kashmir and 

underscored the importance of advocating for peace and justice in the region. As 

participants observed a moment of silence in remembrance of the Kashmiri martyrs, they 

renewed their commitment to raising awareness about the plight of the Kashmiri people 

and advocating for their rights on international platforms. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Professional Development Day 

 

The Professional Development Day for QAED and Lab School faculty was a pivotal moment for 

growth and enrichment within our academic community. This dedicated day provided educators with 

valuable opportunities to enhance their skills, expand their knowledge, and explore innovative 

teaching methodologies. Through a series of workshops, seminars, and collaborative sessions, 

faculty members engaged in meaningful discussions on pedagogical best practices, curriculum 

development, and technology integration in the classroom. By investing in professional development, 

QAED and Lab School reaffirm their commitment to providing high-quality education and empowering 

educators to excel in their roles. As faculty members continue to grow and develop professionally, 

they are better equipped to inspire and empower the next generation of learners. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


